
I:\U2017\Submissions Responses\ACT\ACT 2017 Update New Issues - IHPA Data.pdf.docx 1 

 
 

 
ACT – NEW ISSUES 2017 UPDATE – IHPA DATA 
 
 
The ACT agrees with the CGC Staff recommendations in the attached paper that the Commission: 

 use 2015-16 IHPA data in the 2017 Update when they become available in January 

2017; 

 for the ED component in the Health category, use the number of PHE ED occasions 

in 2013-14 to estimate the number of ED occasions for hospitals not covered by the 

EDNMDS; 

 continue to use this estimate until the next methodology review or until IHPA 

advises that the EDNMDS data is sufficiently comprehensive. 
 
 
Regards 
 
DOUG MILLER | SENIOR MANAGER |FEDERAL FINANCIAL RELATIONS | ECONOMIC AND FINANCIAL 
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